I want to thank you for the scholarship that I had the opportunity to win this past summer. This monetary gift will greatly help me in my first semester of classes at the university that I am attending this fall. In addition to the scholarship, I also thank you for the work and sacrifice you have given to your families, your friends, and our nation. The people you honor in this association deserve America’s thanks and appreciation for what they have done. I will forever be grateful to all the veterans of our country, including the veteran that my scholarship was dedicated to: Alfred John Small. 
Thank you again,
Alana Mangan, granddaughter of Bruce LaMere, G trp, KIA dedication to Alfred John Small, I trp, 11/24/1968
